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 Mr JASON ILEY NOBJ2016/3220/T 25/06/2016  16:57:39 Having read the tree report the huge sycamore at the rear of our gardens is quite clearly diseased and 

rotten at the base and a worrying risk to a number of houses if it falls. This is also a concern for us as 

we have two children who sleep at the top of the house. The other factor to remove it is that planning 

permission to knock down number 17 Branch Hill has been granted. The rebuild to !7 Branch Hill will 

involve some considerable deep digging, vibration and disturbance. This is a concern as the new build 

is only a few meters away which could weaken the tree further. We are in total agreement that the tree 

should be removed for not only the safety of the neighbouring houses but due to the possible risk to 

human life should it fall down especially considering the nature of recent storms.
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